
H ECOTE NOUVE[tE
DE LA SUISSE ROMANDE

Fabien Droxler
Dean of Middle School

To the parents of
Middle school students

O/ref .'. FDlcg Lausanne, September 17t^, 2024

Parents'meeting

Madam, Sir,
Dear parents,

We are very pleased to invite you to a general information session with your child's class teacher
which will take place in the room that will be indicated to you at the College entrance on

Thursday, October 1}ih,2024 at 18:00

This meeting will be followed by a welcome buffet at the school restaurant where you will have
the opportunity of meeting all the teachers of your child.

We look forward to meeting you on this occasion

Yours faithfully,

Nicolas Catsicas
Managing Director
General Director
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